
Sika Class Newsletter 

6.12.19 
Science  

This week the class have been learning about how sound travels. We made 

string telephones.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A little thought for Christmas! 

We all love reading at Deer Park and we all know the value of it for our children. We understand that many are 

not as lucky as us. So if you want to you can donate to Book Trust to help those children at Christmas time. 

https://www.booktrust.org.uk/I-donated-to-the-BookTrust-christmas-appeal/  

Zaid  
For thoughtfulness. You are always a kind and thoughtful friend and always 

make sure everyone is included and happy at break times.  

11.12.19— Last Swimming  

13.12.19—Christmas jumper day  

16.12.19— Carol Service @ St. Johns Church  

17.12.19— Pantomime  

20.12.19—Last day of Autumn Term  

https://www.booktrust.org.uk/I-donated-to-the-BookTrust-christmas-appeal/

